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Luxxu Group Limited
勵 時 集 團 有 限 公 司

(incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)
(Stock code: 1327)

CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS  
IN HONG KONG

The board of directors of Luxxu Group Limited (the “Company”) is pleased to announce that the 
principal place of business of the Company in Hong Kong will be changed to Unit 506, 5/F, New 
World Tower 1, 18 Queen’s Road Central, Central, Hong Kong with effect from 11 April 2024. 
The phone and facsimile numbers will remain unchanged.

By order of the Board of 
Luxxu Group Limited 

Yang Xi 
Executive Director

Hong Kong, 11 April 2024
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